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ITEM # 17 
DATE 06-22-21 

 
COUNCIL ACTION FORM 

 
SUBJECT: REQUESTS FROM ISU HOMECOMING CENTRAL COMMITTEE FOR 

ISU HOMECOMING PARADE 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
The Homecoming Central Committee at Iowa State University is again planning to host 
its annual Homecoming activities. This includes the hosting of a downtown 
Homecoming parade as a kickoff to the activities, to be held Sunday, October 17. This 
is the fifth year the parade will be held downtown. 
 
The Homecoming parade will take place beginning at 2:00 p.m. on October 17. Entries 
will be staged in City Hall Lot M, on Pearle Avenue, and on Main Street west of Clark 
Avenue. 
 
To facilitate this event, closure of the following streets and parking lots is requested 
from noon to 4:00 p.m. on October 17: 
 

• City Hall Parking Lot MM 
• City Hall Parking Lot M 
• Depot Lot TT 
• Pearle Avenue 
• Fifth Street from Grand Avenue to Douglas Avenue 
• Main Street/Northwestern Avenue from 5th Street to Douglas Avenue 
• Clark Avenue, Burnett Avenue, Kellogg Avenue, and Douglas Avenue from Main 

Street to Fifth Street 
 
Organizers have requested a Temporary Obstruction Permit and the closure of parking 
spaces along the route from noon to 4:00 p.m. on Sunday. Because the parade is on a 
Sunday, no parking meter revenue will be lost. This year, organizers plan to have a 
variety of food trucks on Clark Ave between Fifth Street and Main Street, so use of City 
electricity, blanket Vending License and waiver of fee ($50) are also requested. CyRide 
will detour off the parade route to 6th Street. 
 
ALTERNATIVES: 
 

1. Approve the requests from the Homecoming Central Committee for the ISU 
Homecoming Parade on Sunday, October 17, including street and parking 
closures, a Temporary Obstruction Permit, use of City electricity, blanket Vending 
License, and a waiver of fees as requested by event organizers above. 

 
2. Deny the requests. 



2 

 
 
CITY MANAGER'S RECOMMENDED ACTION: 
 
Organizers have taken appropriate steps to plan and implement the event in a safe, well 
thought-out manner. The proposed parade this fall appears to be manageable, and staff 
has discussed minor logistical modifications to make the event even more successful.  
 
Therefore, it is the recommendation of the City Manager that the City Council adopt 
Alternative No. 1, as described above. 
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